
 

Most Blessed Sacrament 
Church 

1015 Sea St.  
 

Our Lady of  Good Counsel 
Church 

237 Sea St.  
 

Welcome to Holy Trinity Parish 
holytrinityquincy.com  
holytrinityquincy.org 

 
We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the  

Gospel of  Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors. 



1st Sunday of  Advent  November 27th, 2016 
Parish Staff Contacts  

Pastor  
               Fr. Robert J. Carr 
                      holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com 
Deacons 
               Rev. Mr. Jack Menz (Senior Deacon) 
               Rev. Mr. William Maloney 
Finance and Operations Manager 
               Ms. Allison Williams 
                     holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  
Faith Formation 
               Mr. Brian Kirby, Coordinator 
                      htpreled@gmail.com 
Music Director 
               Mrs. Eileen Timcoe 
Our Ladyõs Choir Director  
                Mr. John Flavin 
Maintenance 
               Mr. Tom Logan 
Parish Nurse 
               Mrs. Barbara Logan  

           Barbaralogan@comcast.net 
Parish Office 

     227 Sea St. Quincy, MA 02169 
                617-479-9200 

Weekly Offertory Collection 

òAdvent is a journey towards 
Bethlehem. May we let ourselves be 

drawn by the light of God made 
man.ó  

-Pope Francis 

Readings for the Week of November 27, 2016 

Sunday: Is 2:1-5/Ps 122/Rom 13:11-14/Mt 24:37-44 
Monday: Is 4:2-6/Ps 122/Mt 8:5-11 
Tuesday: Is 11:1-10/Ps 72/Lk 10:21-24 
Wednesday: Rom 10:9-18/Ps 23/Mt 4:18-22 
Thursday: Is 26:1-6/Ps 118/Mt 7:21, 24-27 
Friday: Is 29:17-24/Ps 27/Mt 9:27-31 
Saturday: Is 30:19-21, 23-26/Ps 147/Mt 9:35--10:1, 5a, 6-8 
Next Sunday: Is 11:1-10/Ps 72/Rom 15:4-9/Mt 3:1-12  

Holy Trinity Parish  Mass Schedule 
Most Blessed Sacrament  
Tu, Th:9:00 am, 1st Friday: 7:00 pm  

  Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:30 am  

Confessions (MBS) 
    Saturday: 3:30 pm-4:15 pm 

Adoration (MBS)  
              Wed: 6:30 pm-8:00 pm 
Our Lady of Good Counsel  

M,W: 9:00 am  
1st Saturday: 9:00 am  

Saturday: 6:00 pm  
Sunday: 10:30 am 

Most Blessed Sacrament and Our Lady of Good Counsel Churches  

Welcome to our parish! We are happy to 
have you with us as we continue to 
celebrate Godõs love and work together 
as one community! Please contact the 
parish office if we can assist you with 

anything! 

 
 

11/26ð 12/3 

 11/26               4:30 pm            Doko Nilovic  
                  
                         6:00 pm            Helen and Joseph  
                                                   Renzi  
 
 12/1                9:00 am              Pro Populo 
                                                   (For the People) 
 
 12/3               6:00 pm               Elaine Marie McDuff 
                                                    Ruby May Wyllie 

Mass week ending 11/20 
Collection information 

was not available at 
time of publication due 

to the Thanksgiving 
holiday. Please see 

next weeks bulletin for 
the collection.

Raffles (Calendars and Nativity) 
The calendars will be on sale for $10.00 a piece through the 

month of December. Each calendar gives you a chance to win 
a cash prize each day of January. The nativity raffle chances 

will be on sale until the 1st weekend of December, and then a 
name will be drawn. Thank you for your support of both of 

these excellent raffles! 

Cheverus Award 2016 
We are very pleased to announce that Barbara Logan from 

our Parish has been nominated to receive the Bishop 
Cheverus Medal of the Archdiocese of Boston on Sunday, 

December 4, 2016 at 3:00 pm at a Solemn Vespers Service of 
Evening Prayer at the Cathedral of the Holy Cross. This 
award is given in grateful appreciation for the òunsung 
heroesó of our Archdiocese. All are invited to attend!  

Mass Intentions for the New Liturgical Year 
This weekend we begin the new liturgical year in the Church. 

We have begun accepting mass intentions from now until 
November of 2017. The best way to request a Mass intention 

for your loved one is to email 
holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com or stop by the parish office. 
Itõs never too early to schedule Masses for the coming year! 
The requested cost for intentions is a minimum of $10.00.  

We would like to thank everyone who donated items, helped 
set up, volunteered on Saturday, and shopped at the Fair for 
All Seasons this year. It was a very successful event, and the 

final numbers will be available in a few weeks. 


